
Iqra Educational Institute 
Enjoy Your Well-Deserved Summer Vacation! 

Dear Students, 

We would like to extend our warmest wishes to each and every one of 
you for a fantastic summer vacation. You have worked incredibly hard 
throughout, and now it's time to take a well-deserved break and recharge 
your batteries. 

Summer is a time for relaxation, exploration, and personal growth. It 
offers a multitude of opportunities for you to pursue your passions, 
engage in new experiences, and spend quality time with your loved ones. 
Whether you plan to embark on exciting adventures, delve into a new 
hobby, or simply unwind and rejuvenate, we hope this summer brings you 
immense joy and fulfillment. 

While it's important to enjoy your vacation, we also encourage you to 
maintain a balance between leisure and learning. There are numerous 
avenues for intellectual and personal development during this time. 
Engage in reading books that capture your imagination, learn & practice a 
new sport, or volunteer in your community. These activities will not only 
enrich your summer but also contribute to your overall growth as 
individuals. 

We would also like to remind you to take care of your physical and mental 
well-being during the break. Make sure to stay active, eat nutritious 
meals, and get plenty of rest. Take time for self-reflection, engage in 
mindfulness exercises, and nurture your relationships with friends and 
family. Remember, a healthy body and mind is essential for a fulfilling and 
enjoyable summer. 

Enjoy every moment of your summer vacation, create beautiful 
memories, and return refreshed and rejuvenated. Stay safe, make 
responsible choices, and we wish you a remarkable summer filled with 
laughter, adventure, and personal growth. 

Warm regards, 

Principal I.E.I 


